
 
2015 Game Protests During the Regular Season 

 
 
 
Game Protests during the regular season are entirely under the jurisdiction of the 

Chesterfield Little League (CLL) Protest Committee. 
 
 The CLL Protest Committee is composed of the president, player agent, league umpire 
in chief (UIC) and one or more other officers or directors who are not managers or umpires. 
This committee is totally responsible for solving protests of regular season games.  The 
Protest Committee will thoroughly question all participants related to the protested rule. 
  

The President of CLL may consult with the District 5 Administrator or Regional 
Headquarters for interpretation of a rule or regulation as it applies to the protest, but not for 
a ruling on the protest. All participating parties will be properly notified of the ruling.  The 
ruling by the CLL Protest Committee is final. 
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